Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 Old Receiver Road,
Frederick, MD 21701

1-12-93
Dear Mr. Weisberg;

Thank you for sending the photograph of yourself and Mrs.
Weisberg. [ would caution the both of you. Looks such as you
are giving each other may last forever. '

It was so ver§7 refreshing talking to you the other day and
listening to you credit Mrs. Weisberg for the help she has been
to you in the past. Harold, you are a very fortunate man. And
Mrs. Weisberg, thank you for standing with this very special
man.

I am returning the photograph as I promised. Again, thank you
for your assistance, help, and most of all for being the type of
person you are. You have been an inspiration for me.

Resgpc‘ylly/ mm:ed

2195 Toronto Ln
Concord., Ca 94520



